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Dear Customers

We would like to inform all customers in the Coplow area that you may experience a
network outage this afternoon due to engineers working on network migration for the area.
This work is essential for the stability of the link to this area.

We apologise for the inconvenience this may cause and aim to get this completed by the
end of today.

Kind Regards

Gigabair Support
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